
The March meeting of GSCC was held on March 11, 2018 at Sam Sneads Restaurant in Myrtle 
Beach, SC at 4:00 PM. 

President George welcomed all. Twenty eight members were in attendance.   

President’s Report: George Washnak reported that there were 117 participants at the Maggie 
D’s cruise in and he thanked all club members who participated.    

Treasurer’s Report: Dee Lopes gave the Treasurer’s report.   

Secretary Report:   Cindy Baine stated that the February minutes were submitted for the club 
website.   

Membership Report:  The Membership Chair, Mickey Sharp, reported that there are four new 
members and a total of 52 members at the present time.  There are four honorary members.     

Activity Report:  Debbie Washnak thanked Debbie Hallam for organizing the Pelican’s game 
event and collecting money for those wanting to go to the game on 4/21/18.  Debbie Washnak 
reported that so far, eight people were signed up to go to Crocodile Rocks on 3/16/18.  She 
reported that there will be a caterer for the picnic at Huntington State Park on June 10th.  She 
reminded members to bring their own drinks (no alcohol), chairs, bathing suits, etc.  She also 
stated that she is still working on getting the trip to Georgia for the train ride organized and it 
should cost $70-$90.    

Old Business:   

Cars and Coffee will be on Sunday, April 8th instead of April 1st, due to April 1st being on Easter 
Sunday. 

 New Business:   

25th Anniversary for Corvette Museum:  Pat Hicks reported that this will be celebrated by the 
Museum 8/28-31, 2019.  More details will be made available in the coming months, but plans are 
already in the works for Corvette clubs in Virginia, North Carolina and South Carolina to 
participate in caravanning together from Charlotte.  

Biltmore in North Carolina: Pat Hicks suggested getting a group together to go to Biltmore 
again this year in November.  

Car Show:  Larry Baine asked members to sign up for various committees on sheets that he and 
Harold have put together and left out on an empty table.  He stated that all hands will need to be 
on deck for the actual show.   

Maggie D’s Dinner:  Club members were invited to join with other club members for dinner and 
to show support for John and Michelle Maglio on Thursday, March 29, 2018 at 6:00 PM. 



Upcoming Cruise Ins: 

 Sunday February 18 – Hwy 55 Murrells Inlet 

 Saturday February 24 – East Bay Deli – N. Myrtle Beach 

 Saturday March 3 – Surfside Shine 

 Saturday March 10 – Maggie D’s 

Saturday March 24, 2018 – Creek Ratz – Murrells Inlet 

Saturday March 31, 2018 – Inlet Square Mall – Murrells Inlet 

Future Meeting Locations:  The April meeting will be held Logan’s Roadhouse at Coastal 
Grande Mall. 

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 4:30 PM. 

Cindy Baine, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


